
Dear Parent(s), 

 

I strive to be the best educator for your child and run a successful classroom, to 

do so, it is very important to work together with the parents of my students.  

Giving your child rules and boundaries for using technology and the internet 

outside of school, in my opinion, is just as important as the classroom policies.  

Please consider coming up with your own Acceptable Use Policy and using it 

with your child when they are at home.  These will be YOUR rules, anything you 

feel like is appropriate or inappropriate for your child when it comes to using 

technology, is something they should be aware of.  I have created an Acceptable 

Use Policy template to make it simple and easy. If you would like to use it, please 

feel free to do so.  Thank you for your consideration.  

 

                                                   Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                     Mrs. Stephens  

    

 

 

 


